
 

 
 

Term 2 Week 10 2021 

What’s on at STPS 

Date:     Activity  
Thursday 24 June   End of Term Assembly – 2.30pm 
Friday 25 June   Last Day of Term 2 
    Spring into Garden meeting – 2.15pm 
Sunday 11 July  Spring into Gardening Open Day  
12 July    Staff return for Term 3 – Staff Development Day  
13 July    Students return for Term 3 
    Pie Drive orders due  
15 July    Weaving workshops start and next 2 Thursday’s 
19 July    P&C Meeting  
20 July    Pie Order due for collection  

Messages from the Principal 
QuizWorx Concert 
Our scripture students enjoyed to presentation by QuizWorx this afternoon. Thankyou to Mrs Ruth Carter 
for organising this visit.  
 

End of Term Assembly  

This Thursday 24 June at 2:30pm, we will hold an assembly to celebrate the conclusion of a great term. All 
parents, friends and family are welcome to come along. In adhering to ongoing COVID rules, visitors 
MUST sign-in to school prior to assembly. 
 

Class Transition 

In line with our decision to split Miss Toovey’s Year 2 class for term 3, while she is Relieving Assistant 

Principal at Canowindra Public School, students will be spending time in these classes during this week so 

that they are prepared for the change and we can get straight to work when Term 3 begins. Miss Toovey 

will be working with teachers and students in both classrooms to ensure students are prepared and settle 

into their new classrooms. Parents of students currently in Mr Toovey’s Class will receive a letter on 

Thursday that indicates what class your child will be in. 
 

Reports and Individual Education Plan (IEP) Meetings 

Student reports will go home this Thursday. IEP meeting will be held in the first few weeks of next term. 
 

Weaving Workshops 
Please remember to collect your pruning’s of soft pliable sticks for the weaving workshops next term.  
Some examples that work well are wisteria, grape vine, willow, and softer fruit tree cuttings. If you would 
like more information, please contact Brigitte Lund on 0401 662 099. These workshops will be held on 
Thursday afternoons in weeks 1, 2 and 3. Parent helpers and involvement is welcomed and encouraged.  
 

School Holidays 

This Friday is our last day of school for the term. Students can wear casual clothes so long as they are 

suitable for the weather conditions and playing games. We will have a fun day of games and activities at 

school. 

To all our families we wish you a very happy, safe and enjoyable holiday and look forward to seeing 

everyone back on Tuesday 13 July ready for a great term of learning. 

Staff will be at School on the Monday completing mandatory training and preparing for the return of 

Students on Tuesday. 
 

Mr Peter Scott 
Principal 

Spring Terrace Public School 
A Community of Confident Learners 
573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  



News from the Classrooms  

K/1 Classroom  

Welcome to the last week of the Term. Homework this week is spelling only, please use the look, cover, 
write and check practise. Continue to do home reading and fill out your child's reading log. Congratulations 
to all the children who have received their certificates for their reading achievements. We have been 
revisiting the PAX good behaviour game and the children have been working hard in teams to be rewarded 
with a Granny Wacky Prize.  
 

Hope everyone has a great holiday, stay safe and take care. Looking forward seeing you all next term. Miss 
Hutchison  
Year 2 Classroom  

Welcome to Week 10, our final week together until Term 4. No Homework this week! Year 2 will be 
spending the week revising their learning, their PAX voices and finishing off their The Lion, the Witch and 
the Wardrobe inspired art. Students are excited to show you their artwork at this week’s assembly.  
 

I hope you all have a safe and wonderful break. See you in Term 4, Miss Toovey.  
3-6 Classroom  

This week we will be finishing of our creative writing task and are hoping to be able to turn them into a class 
book of stories. In Maths we will be completing our work on decimals and practicing measuring area. This 
week students in all classes are focusing on using the appropriate voice in the classroom so that next term 
we can have quiet and productive classrooms where all students can learn effectively and achieve their 
absolute best.   

 

STPS News  

Spring Into School Fees – Term 2  
A reminder to families that have outstanding fees for this term to please pay them before the end of this 
week. Without these fees the school is unable to provide the transition program to our families and the 
broader community.  
 

Spring into Gardening Open Day  
Our next open garden morning is the last Sunday of the school holidays. This might be a great time to come 
and join the gardening crew and drop off those pruning’s for the weaving workshops coming up at the 
beginning of next Term.  
 

There is a garden meeting open to all on this Friday at 2.15pm under the COLA. We will be planning our fruit 
tree planting for out next garden session. 

P&C News  

Welcome to the last week of Term 2 
 

Attached to today's newsletter you will find our pie drive order form; these are due back the first day of next 
Term. This year the pies will be supplied by Early Rise Bakery. The pies will be up for collection 20 July.  
We look forward to another successful fundraising opportunity. 
 

This leads into another chance for your input, we are after our next project/goal if you have any suggestions 
or ideas please let us know or attend our next meeting 19 July (Monday week 2) 
 

We also wish to advise on a grant application to CSU that was successful for the amount of $1000. This 
grant was completed and submitted by Begs with the intention of using the funds to extend and better our 
Home Reader Resources with a new initiative of the 100 Reader Club to be put in place. We have been 
working with Mr Scott on this and are very excited and can't wait for them to arrive. Great work Begs! 
 

Upon my arrival back to town last week, our family all noticed and commented on the wonderful new sign in 
the garden! It is fabulous and so bright and eye catching! The perfect addition to our Garden! Thank you so 
much Christine!! 
 
Have a great last week everyone! 
 
Bec Robinson 
P&C President 

Community News and Information  



 

 

Fun things to do at home in the holidays 
Create some leaf characters 
Go for a walk and collect some leaves to create different characters using black, white or 
coloured pens to draw faces.  

 
Make a Pom-pom Racetrack  
Using coloured tape on a hard surface floor inside or chalk 
outside create a racetrack. Grab a straw and a soft pom-pom 
of ping pong ball and race your friend to the finish.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pipe Cleaner Pets  
Create some unique characters and make a family of pets. Grab some pipe 
cleaners, coloured cardboard, or paper and a few felt pens and get busy. You 
can even write your own story using your new pets. Don’t forget to give them 
all a name.  
 
 
 
 



Build your very own Lego Game board  
Grab a piece of carboard and draw up some squares. Write a set of clues or 
instructions and create a new game using pieces of Lego to see who can 
build the tallest stack and win the game.  
 
 
 

 
Create a Chatterbox 
Take a piece of square paper and create a Chatterbox, add your own 
questions and pictures  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Make a maze and find your way home  
Draw a maze and find the path home, make it as easy or hard as 
you like but remember to make it fun  
 
Do a word search  
See how many you can find, even time yourself  

            


